
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Monday, 12 February 2018 2:57 PM 
To: Joanna Bandara 

Subject: RE: AM2016/31 - HPSS Award 

 
Dear Ms Bandara, 
 
The Vice President has acceded to the below request for an extension of time. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Alyce Lia 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1926 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Joanna Bandara [mailto:jbandara@hmblaw.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 12 February 2018 2:11 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Subject: AM2016/31 - HPSS Award 

 
Dear Ms Anthony, 
 
We act for the Chiropractors’ Association of Australia (National) Ltd. 
 
We respectfully request an additional few days to finalise our written submissions until Friday, 16 
February 2018. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
Many thanks, 
Joanna 
 
 
Joanna Bandara Senior Associate 

 

T   +61 3 9448 9603 
M  +61 434 926 919 
E    jbandara@hmblaw.com.au  

  www.hmblaw.com.au  
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